
I am very grateful and honored to have received this scholarship! My heart goes out to the families of the veterans of the 11th Armored Cavalry Regiment, and I truly appreciate their service. Thank you so much, these funds will be put to good use in furthering my education.

Mila Walker, granddaughter of Dennis Glunn, How Btry 1/11, KIA Erral Dale Smallwood, G trp, 9/24/67

